
 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Tish, City Clerk 

DATE: August 26, 2024 

SUBJECT: Fireworks Sale Wording  

 
 

 

                            AGENDA ITEM #  2 
 
 

There was some confusion and complaints during the fireworks sale over this past fourth of July 
regarding the type of facility allowed for sale of fireworks.  
 
Included for consideration is the application that is sent to potential vendors each year, the 
Code of Ordinance, the vendor checklist and the internal checklist.  
 
This packet of information is the same packet that has been sent since 2018, when the 
application was updated. The vendor site must be inspected and approved by the Building 
Inspector-Designee of the Public Works Director and the Fire Chief, per Section 7-505(B) 
 
The Code of Ordinance, Section 7-503(B) reads: 
 
“No fireworks shall be sold from any other structure other than a three-sided building with a roof, 
which building shall be constructed so as not to grant immediate and unrestricted access to the 
interior thereof by customers. Said building may be a permanent or temporary structure.” 
 
Policy Consideration: N/A 
 
Financial Consideration: N/A 
 
Action:     Discussion and direction for wording changes to the City Code of Ordinance, Sec. 7-
503. - Additional regulations; storage, sale. 


